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On June 20th, the Buffalo State Small Business Development Center hosted 
a 3-hour workshop on federal funding through the Small Business 
Innovative Research (SBIR) program. Dr. James Mayrose, SUNY Buffalo State 
Interim Provost and VP for Academic Affairs welcomed participants and 
discussed his  experience as a recipient of several SBIR grants.  Jack 
McGowen (Insyte Consulting) and Martin Casstevens (University at Buffalo) 
presented a comprehensive overview of the program including elements of 
a winning proposal and business/university collaboration opportunities.
A second opportunity to learn more about SBIR funding is being offered on 
September 23rd at UB North Campus.  For more information or to register 
for this no cost event, please call the Small Business Development Center at 
716.878.4030 or email Dr. Susan McCartney at mccartsa@buffalostate.edu. 
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